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From: Jim Storey  
Sent: 14 May 2018 08:20
To: General
Cc: 
Subject: FW: PLANNING APPLICATION NYM/2018/0252/FL
 
FAO; Mrs A Teasdale
 
The timescale, no doubt to meet targets set by the government,  means that Aislaby parish
council appear unable to consider and discuss the above submission and forward any comments
before the due date. 
Perhaps thought could be given in the future to a more flexible approach to timescales either by
accepting late submissions or a less rigid approach by the parish councils when considering
planning matters.  I know that this was possible in the past by the clerk, in consultation with the
chairman, adding an addendum to the agenda or speaking to the planning officer.
You will no doubt be aware that a simple no comment submission from the parish council by the
due date may not highlight the fact that no consultation had taken place.
 
Regards,
Jim Storey     
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

mailto:/O=NYMNP/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=VERITY ALLEN611
mailto:/O=NYMNP/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=GENERAL
mailto:planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk



